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GUILLEN RECEIVES TEXAS GAME WARDENS AWARD 
Texas Game Warden Association Presents Guillen with Commemorative Photo  

 

 
 
AUSTIN - On February 21st , 2017,  Texas State Representative Ryan Guillen (D-Rural South Texas) 
met with the President of the Texas Game Warden Association to receive a commemorative photo and 
discuss issues facing the 85th Texas Legislature.   
 
“The Texas Game Warden Association has long been at the forefront of outdoor education, 
recreation, and conservation in this great state," said Representative Guillen. "I am honored to be 
awarded by TGWA members and to continue working for issues important to their success." 
 
The Texas Game Warden Association (TGWA) is well known for introducing young Texans to the 
beauty and value of Texas lands and wildlife. TGWA’s members devote thousands of hours raising funds 
and educating more than 300,000 boys and girls across our great state. The TGWA is made up of Game 
Wardens, concerned citizens, landowners, and businesses that share a commitment to preserving the rich 
heritage and wildlife of Texas. 
 
During the meeting, the President of the TWGA presented Representative Guillen with a framed 
commemorative picture honoring his past and continued efforts in providing the department with the 
resources and equipment necessary to execute their job as safely and effectively as possible.   
 
Ryan Guillen serves ten rural South Texas counties in the Texas House of Representatives, including 
Atascosa, Brooks, Duval, Jim Hogg, Kenedy, La Salle, Live Oak, McMullen, Starr, and Willacy.  
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